
 

 

All Providers 
TIME SENSITIVE: PLEASE COMPLETE RE-VERIFICATION 

With the end of the federal public health emergency (PHE) re-verification requirements 
were reinstated. Providers for whom re-verification was delayed are being notified of their 
requirement to complete the re-verification process. Notifications are sent to the Message 
Center Inbox. 

Please complete the re-verification process in a timely manner. Failure to respond to the 
verification requirements will result in the provider's suspension and termination from the 
program. You have 70 calendar days to submit your re-verification application to avoid 
suspension. 

For more information and helpful information about re-verification visit the NCTracks Re-
credentialing/Re-verification page and the “Provider Reverification Process Update- March 
15, 2023” Medicaid Bulletin article on DHB’s bulletin article website. 

 

DO NOT REPLY to this email, as this is an unmonitored email address.  
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https://www.nctracks.nc.gov/content/public/providers/provider-recredentialing.html
https://www.nctracks.nc.gov/content/public/providers/provider-recredentialing.html
https://medicaid.ncdhhs.gov/blog/2023/03/15/provider-reverification-process-update-march-15-2023
https://medicaid.ncdhhs.gov/blog/2023/03/15/provider-reverification-process-update-march-15-2023
https://medicaid.ncdhhs.gov/providers/medicaid-bulletin
https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/for-providers/provider-communications/urgent-notification
https://www.facebook.com/TrilliumHealthResources/
https://twitter.com/TrilliumNc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjobY_uW5YmXmcVcT8N7gjw
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